
TELL THE  
MINNESOTA PUBLIC 

UTILITIES COMMISSION 
WHAT YOU THINK

The Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
(MPUC) welcomes public comments.  
If you have questions about or need help 
with the public comment process, contact 
us at: consumer.puc@state.mn.us or  
651-296-0406, 800-657-3782.

A comment is a statement on what you 
think about any issue the MPUC is making 
a decision on. Your comments become 
part of the “official record” available for 
review by MPUC Commissioners. 

Comments are public records. Please do 
not include any personal information that 
you do not want to be public.
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Minnesota Public  
Utilities Commission 

Public Comment Form

Complete this form and mail it if you do 

not want to speak at or are not able to 

attend a public meeting but would still like 

to provide comments for this docket to the 

MPUC and the Office of Administrative 

Hearings. Your comments will be part of 

the case record and are public information 

that can be read by anyone.

First and Last Name (Required, Please Print)	

City	

State and ZIP Code

Docket No. 24-67

Xcel Energy Upper Midwest Integrated 

Resource Plan

Share your thoughts with 
the Minnesota Public 
Utilities Commission

Use this form to provide comments 
on Xcel Energy’s 2024 Upper Midwest 

Integrated Resource Plan in  
Docket No. 24-67. 

The 2024 Plan identifies the 
resources we will need to reliably 
serve our customers over the next 
15 years and charts a path toward 

achieving Minnesota’s newly 
enacted “100 by 2040” law.
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Write your comments below: 

	

	

	


